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We take safety extremely seriously throughout our business and we are very 

saddened by the tragic loss of life at the Grasberg mine operated by Freeport in 

Indonesia. Senior Rio Tinto leaders have visited the site, shared our company 

knowledge and   learn 

from and avoid a recurrence of these tragic accidents. 

 


